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17th March 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Clubs – Summer Term 2023 

 
Please find attached details of our club offering for Summer term.   Please complete your child’s 
application form and return it to school by Thursday 23rd March 2023. 
 
Application Process - School Led Clubs (Athletics, Eco Club and Cricket Club): 
Please complete the attached application form and return it to school by Thursday 23rd March 2023.  If 
your child’s form is returned after the deadline we will try to allocate them a club of their choice but 
please be aware that some clubs may already be fully allocated by that time. 
 
Application Process - Clubs led by external providers (Gymnastics, Summer Sports, Albion, Dance): 
You must book your child’s place directly with the provider using the information supplied with this 
letter.  However, we would appreciate it if you can confirm on the attached application form if you 
have booked a place for your child. 
 
You do not need to book a place for your child on the lunchtime clubs – children should arrive at the 
assembly point at the indicated time if they wish to take part.  We would also like remind you of some 
important details regarding school clubs: 

 
• There is an expectation that children do not leave or start a club part way through the term, 

other than in exceptional circumstances.  Please contact the school office if for any reason you 
wish to withdraw your child from a club. 

• Parents and carers are reminded that children must be collected promptly at the end of the club.  
Persistent late collection may result in your child’s place being withdrawn. 

• Consent to walk home at the end of after school clubs (Year 5 and 6 children only):  Please 
confirm on the application form if you give consent for your child to walk home alone after 
clubs.   We will still send you a text/Dojo should a club be cancelled, however please be aware 
that if you have given consent, your child would be sent home at the normal time of 3.15pm if a 
club is cancelled. 
 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
 



 

   
  

Cancellation of Clubs: 

• If we are able to give advance warning of a cancellation, a note will be sent home in advance in 
paper form and via ParentMail.   

• For clubs which need to be cancelled at short notice (e.g. for wet weather), a text and/or Class 
Dojo message will be sent out, by 1.30pm at the latest.  You must ensure your contact details 
are fully up to date at all times. 
 

ALL APPLICATION FORMS MUST BE RETURNED TO SCHOOL NO LATER THAN THURSDAY 23rd MARCH 
2023.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
For South Bersted School 
 


